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Older New Zealanders  
are voting with their feet.
So why do people think  

we’ve lost our heads?
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Signed by the following Residents Committee (RC) Representatives, 
on  behalf of New Zealand’s 410 retirement village communities:

* UMR Insight Survey. 

Over 50,000 New Zealanders live in a retirement village, 
with an average of 100 new residents joining every week. 
 
We make this choice for many reasons - attractive unit 
prices, the subsidised cost of village living compared to 
home ownership, and the enjoyment and security of  
close, well-designed and safe communities. 
 
But if you believe some people, all of us 
(and all of our lawyers) are completely stupid! 
 
We’re writing this letter on behalf of nearly 90%* of 
retirement village residents who are either very satisfied 
or satisfied with their experiences of living in a retirement 
village. We are happy with our fully-informed choice -  
and reject ill-informed commentary that risks undermining 
the way of life that we have chosen, and that we love. 
 
We come from all walks of life. We are educated and 
informed. And we’re capable of making our own decisions 
about how, and where, we spend our golden years. 

We can choose to trade capital gains for financial certainty, 
provision of ongoing maintenance, and peace of mind. 
And we can choose to pay management fees in return 
for the facilities that enrich our lives, and the deeply-
appreciated support of village staff. 
 
We can also choose to sign contracts, with open eyes – 
and with mandatory legal advice ensuring we fully and 
explicitly understand the terms we are agreeing to,  
and the long-term financial decisions we are making. 
 
So if you want to know about retirement villages, talk to  
all of us who live in them because we love our way of life, 
and we want to ensure it remains a viable choice for us, 
and for other older New Zealanders who may become  
our friendly neighbours in the future. 
 
Come and visit ... and see why we made our choice. 
 
We think you will agree we got it right.
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